
Dear Mr. Stokes:

I have just been made aware of the tests being performed to evaluate the
effectiveness of in vitro research and non lethal procedures.  I applaud your
efforts to reduce the number of animals killed in the name of research and
support your efforts in alternative methods.

Sincerely,

Andrea Walters


